







ЧАРТЕРНАЯ ОБЩЕОБРАЗОВАТЕЛЬНАЯ ШКОЛА COMMUNITY OUTREACH ACADEMY TK-8

www.outreachacademy.org

COA Director – Larissa Gonchar

Campus Principals – Michael Serdi and Dr. Tatyana Kisel

ELEMENTARY TK-5 School Campus:

5640 Dudley Blvd., McClellan, CA 95652 / (916) 286-1910 / www.outreachacademy.org

MIDDLE 6-8 School Campus:

3800 Bolivar Ave., N. Highlands, CA 95660 / (916) 286-1902 / www.coamiddle.org



Dear COA Parents,

Another new school year is starting and it's my favorite time of the year. This is my 21st year as a school leader and every year is more exciting than the year before. I love seeing all of the excitement on the faces of both students and their parents. Students are excited to see their friends, while parents are, probably, excited to have a quiet house again for a little while.

In this new 2023-2024 school year, I would like to wish everyone success in all of your endeavors and aspirations. Everyone is unique and has different goals, but everyone has goals, or at least should. When you have goals and plans, it means that you are still growing and developing to your potential. When you stop growing, you stop living. This new academic year is the perfect opportunity to sit down and re-evaluate what your goals are and set out in achieving them. Before the start of the school year, our GCC Leaders went on a Retreat for a few days in the mountains. During the retreat, we were challenged to come up with "One Word" just one word that will lead us through the school year. I would like to extend the same challenge to all of you, our wonderful community members. Choose just One Word that will lead you through this season and will give you a goal to strive to. I wish everyone an amazing 2023-2024 school year and hope all of your goals and dreams come true. Happy New School Year!



«When you stop growing, you stop living».

Larissa Gonchar, COA Director

Дорогие СОА родители,

Начался очередной новый учебный год, и это мое любимое время года. Вот уже 21-й год я руковожу школой СОА, и каждый новый учебный год всегда более интересный и приносит мне больше радости по сравнению с предыдущим годом. Мне нравится видеть восторженные лица наших учеников и родителей. Дети рады снова встретить своих школьных друзей, а родители, скорее всего, рады снова насладиться тишиной в доме, пока дети в школе.

В новом 2023-2024 учебном году я хотела бы пожелать вам успехов во всех ваших начинаниях и стремлениях. Все люди уникальны и ставят перед собой в жизни разные цели. Когда у вас есть жизненные цели и планы, это означает, что вы продолжаете расти и развиваться в соответствии со своим личным потенциалом. Когда мы перестаем расти и развиваться, мы перестаем полноценно жить. Очередной новый учебный год — это прекрасная возможность сделать паузу, проанализировать свои жизненные цели и запланировать пути для их достижения. Перед началом нового учебного года лидеры школ округа Gateway Community Charters (GCC) отправились вместе на несколько дней на ретрит в горы. Во время ретрита перед ними была поставлена очень интересная задача - придумать "Одно Слово", всего лишь одно слово, которое будет их направлять и мотивировать в течение всего учебного года. Я предлагаю вам также присоединиться к этой инициативе. Выберите, пожалуйста, всего лишь "Одно Слово", которое будет направлять вас во время очередного жизненного этапа и позволит вам достигнуть поставленных перед собой целей. Желаю всем вам прекрасного 2023-2024 учебного года и надеюсь, что все ваши цели и мечты сбудутся. С Новым Учебным Годом! Лариса Гончар, Директор СОА

8



D-A-COAST